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The Board of Education of the School District of Papillion La Vista, in the County of Sarpy, in the State of 
Nebraska, conducted a Parental Involvement Hearing in open and public session at 6:00 p.m. Monday, June 24, 
2024.  The hearing was held at the Papillion La Vista Community Schools Administration Office, 420 South 
Washington Street, Papillion, Nebraska. 
 
Notice of the Hearing was provided in advance by publication in the Sarpy Times, June 19, 2024.  Notice of the 
Hearing was simultaneously given to all members of the Board of Education.  Their acknowledgment of receipt 
of the agenda is maintained at the administration office.  The proceedings hereafter shown were taken while 
the convened hearing was open to the attendance of the public. 
 
Board President Marcus Madler called the hearing to order, led the Pledge of Allegiance, and publicly stated that 
a copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Law is posted at the entrance to the Board Room.  Roll call was taken.  
Board members present:  Ms. Valerie Fisher, Ms. SuAnn Witt, Ms. Lisa Wood, Mr. Brian Lodes, and Mr. Marcus 
Madler. 
 
A motion was made by Ms. SuAnn Witt and seconded by Mr. Brian Lodes to approve the absence of Mr. Skip 
Bailey from the June 24, 2024, board meeting.  There were no comments from the Board or audience.  Roll call 
vote was taken. Ayes: Fisher, Witt, Wood, Lodes, and Madler.  Nays None.  
 
The purpose of the hearing was to hear support, opposition, suggestions, or observations of community patrons 
relating to parental involvement in education practices that may affect their children.  Dr. Trent Steele provided 
a summary of Board Policy and Procedure #6008-Parental Involvement in Educational Practices.  He stated that 
the policy outlines the importance of parent/guardian involvement in the operation of schools.   
 
There being no comments or questions from the Board the Parental Involvement Hearing was adjourned at 
6:02pm. 
 
 
 
SuAnn Witt, Secretary 
Board of Education  


